Hello Rainbows and Sunshines!

We are missing seeing your lovely, smiley faces at school every day
but we hope you are all OK and enjoying some fun time at home.

It is almost time for Easter and so we have sent you some Easter
activities to enjoy over the next few weeks. Your grown-ups can help
you find everything you need on the school website. Please don’t
forget to send photographs of your achievements to:

office@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk,

head@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk or

t'ma.horton@abbeyroad.nott.sch.uk.

We would really love to see what you have been up to and it would
be nice to see those cheeky smiles again!

Have afantastic Easter and enjoy some time with your J‘amlly.

Love from,

Mrs Simister and Mrs Pearson X
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